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The Scholar Leadership Council (SLC) met on Tuesday, September 14 at 2 pm.  Members of 
the council consist of Mr. Brayden Bereki, Ms. KristiLynn Effie, Ms. Alexis Gordon, Ms. Lyric 
Hearne Hooker, Mr. Alex Iihara, Ms. Aure Ruediger, Mr. Cricht Ruediger, Ms. Taia Saurer, 
Mr. Avery Stansbury, Ms. Madison Wilkes, and Ms. Airis Yeung. 
 
Compass mentioned that we are in week three (3) of the new school year, and continue to 
enroll new prospective scholars into the family. As of today, the overall enrollment is 2,348 
scholars across the three (3) charters that Compass operates. Compass shared an overview 
and update on the inaugural Weeks of Welcome (WOW) program, which included Back to 
School Nights, program orientations, and department open houses. The recordings can be 
found on the Compass YouTube channel: https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLd9-
AwEUf5zBtjJFrX_gPb1HyWEy3TqlX. There was also mention of the Monday Morning 
Update (MMU) and the revisions to the layout this year based on SLC feedback from last 
year. There was also a reminder about Scholar Club Sign-Up 
(https://forms.gle/WtMoy5Jwktsv3Twb8) which closed on Friday, September 17. 
 
Under New Business, the council reviewed and discussed council charge. As part of this 
discussion was a review of the 2020-21 SLC Annual Report, which can be found on the 
Scholar Leadership Council webpage. Compass also shared an overview of the draft ESSER 
III Expenditure Plan. The council reviewed and provided feedback on the draft plan, which 
included a discussion on our homeless scholar population and how scholars can help their 
fellow scholars. Positive feedback was shared by members of the draft plan. The final 
portion of the meeting was sharing council member feedback, on behalf of their peer 
scholars on ways to enhance the Compass Experience. Feedback was collected and will be 
shared with various members of the Leadership Team. 
 
Draft minutes can be found on BoardonTrack. The next Scholar Leadership Council meeting 
will be on Tuesday, October 12 at 2 pm. The council will be holding officer elections at the 
October meeting. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Mr. J.J. Lewis  
Superintendent & CEO &  

Interim Scholar Leadership 
Council Secretary 

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLd9-AwEUf5zBtjJFrX_gPb1HyWEy3TqlX
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLd9-AwEUf5zBtjJFrX_gPb1HyWEy3TqlX
https://forms.gle/WtMoy5Jwktsv3Twb8

